
From: FRANCESCHINI, Mirella  
Sent: Thursday, 19 April 2018 10:08 AM 
To: hugh.arjonilla@amwu.org.au 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Award stage—Group 4 awards - [2018] FWCFB 1548 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Arjonilla  
 
Further to your email below, I advise that your request to extend the time for filing submissions is 
granted.  However, in keeping with other requests, your submissions will be due no later than 4pm 
on Thursday 26 April 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

From: Hugh Arjonilla [mailto:hugh.arjonilla@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 18 April 2018 4:32 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Award stage—Group 4 awards - [2018] FWCFB 1548 

 
Dear AMOD Team Member 
 
We refer to the above matter and the requirement for parties to comment in relation to outstanding 
technical and drafting matters and to advise whether outstanding substantive matters will be 
pursued by 19 April 2018. 
 
To permit the AMWU to seek feedback from its officials and members, we respectfully request an 
extension of time to provide such responses to 27 April 2018.  
 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of this request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hugh Arjonilla 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. hugh.arjonilla@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1531 | f. +61 2 9897 9275 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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